
Invitation Letter for “Mac in Your City” in SENDAI, Japan 

September 27, 2025 

Mac in Your City仙台開催のお知らせ 

 

We are pleased to announce “Mac in Your City” will take place again in Sendai, Japan 

on September 27, 2025. The event is for anyone who has any connection with Macalester 

College including graduates, exchange program students, their parents or anybody 

interested in Macalester. Please join us for an evening get-together to reminisce and 

speak about your memories of Macalester College. 

 

The event is a voluntary get-together; the volunteer host will ask you contribute with an 

“attendance fee” (ca. 5000 yen for food and drinks). 

 

If you are able to attend, please fill in the google form (URL / QR code below). 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIx8BCF8W9xxQDM7y6_brLxuRDasSr

bjaMF7UtLUmD57gBkg/viewform?usp=dialog  

 

“Mac in Your City” in SENDAI  

Date: September 27, 2024 

Time: from 18:00 to 20:00  

Location: SushiTofuro Sendai Higashiguchi （すし土風炉 仙台東口店） 

2-12-1F, Tsutsujigaoka 2-chome, Miyagino-ku, Sendai 

Phone: 022-292-5775 

 

More detailed information will be sent to registered attendees at least ten days before 

the event. Please register for the event using the URL or QR code above. We are all 

hoping to see you there! 

 

Voluntary Hosts: 

Toshikazu Sato, Miyagi Daiichi Senior High School 

e-mail:  sato.toshikazu[at]nifty.com 

Yoshisuke Kumano, Specially Appointed Researcher, Miyagi University of Education, 

Emeritus Professor of Shizuoka University 

e-mail:  yoshisuke.kumano.m1[at]staff.miyakyo-u.ac.jp 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIx8BCF8W9xxQDM7y6_brLxuRDasSrbjaMF7UtLUmD57gBkg/viewform?usp=dialog
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIx8BCF8W9xxQDM7y6_brLxuRDasSrbjaMF7UtLUmD57gBkg/viewform?usp=dialog
tel:0222925775

